
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF APRIL 21, 2015 
 

Item 44, Report No. 17, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without amendment by the 
Council of the City of Vaughan on April 21, 2015. 
 
 
 
44 NEW BUSINESS- REQUEST FOR A REVIEW  
 OF THE WASTE MANAGEMENT COLLECTION POLICY  
 
The Committee of the Whole recommends: 
 
1) That in recognition of the increase in low rise townhouse condominium developments, 

that staff review the waste management collection policy with consideration given to 
expanding the policy to include eligibility for residential developments fronting on private 
streets and laneways; 

 
2) That the findings of the Task Force on Residential Condominiums regarding waste 

collection be taken into consideration in the review; and 
 
3) That staff report back to Committee of the Whole with the results of the review. 
 
 


